No. 141/11

The Embassy of the Kingdom of the Netherlands presents its compliments
to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Kingdom of Norway and has the
honour to inform the Latter of the following text of a telegram sent by Her
Majesty Queen Beatrix of the Netherlands.

Quote

His Majesty
the King of Norway
OSLO

Deeply shocked by the news of the appalling bomb attack in Oslo and the
cruel shooting of so many innocent young people at Utgya island, I wish to
convey to you my heartfelt sympathy. I condole with the families of those
who lost their lives. The people of the Netherlands share the heavy grief of
the people of Norway.

Beatrix R.

Unquote

The Embassy of the Kingdom of the Netherlands would highly value the
kind intermediary of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Kingdom of
Norway in having the above text forwarded to its High Destination.

The Embassy of the Kingdom of the Netherlands avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Royal Ministry of Foreign Affairs the
assurances of its highest consideration, .
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